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We hope you all enjoyed the snow day and made some amazing snowmen as well! The 

children enjoyed their song poetry week, they learnt a lot about rhythm and rhyme and 

how to apply it for themselves. It was great to see so many children brining in their 

own poems, written at home, to read in front of the class. 

 

This week we will be: 

 Reading and retellings lots of different traditional tales 

 Focusing on structuring ideas into paragraphs 

 Using different adjectives and conjunctions for effect in writing 

 Learning about fractions in shape, then number 

 Investigating different materials, their properties and suitability in Science 

 Working on a moving picture project in D&T  

 Travelling and jumping using apparatus in Gymnastics 

 Developing our agility and ball skills in PE 

 

CHARM Badges 

Your child can still send in an application form if they would like to apply. 

 

Reading 

Please continue to read with your child as often as possible and update their reading 

record - it doesn’t have to be a lengthy comment, it can simply be the pages read. We 

remind children to change their books when needed at the start of each day. We aim to 

check reading records weekly, but if there is a more pressing issue, please speak to the 

member of staff on the door. 

 

Clothing 

With the cold weather, please ensure your child is coming in with appropriate clothing, 

with everything named. We try and keep track of all their hats, scarves and gloves but if 

they go missing, they can be identified quickly if they are named. Also, if your child wears 

laced up shoes, please try and spend time teaching them how to do them up for 

themselves. Thank you.  

 

 

Dates for your diary  

Monday 4th March - Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 6th March - Parents’ Evening 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

KS1 team 


